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Subcontractor picking up debris from US 34 corridor 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Colorado Department of Transportation has 

contracted with a debris removal firm to help residents 

in the Big Thompson Canyon dispose of various types of 

materials being removed from homes during flood 

cleanup efforts.  

The contractor is currently scheduled to remove debris 

at the following times: 

- Tuesday, Nov. 26 

- Wednesday, Nov. 27 

- Approximately the week of December 9 

(TBD) 

- Approximately the week of December 

23 (TBD) 

Residents who have debris they would like picked up 

should place it right alongside the US 34 right-of-way 

(just off the pavement next to the highway). Crews will 

not access private property or county roads to pick up 

materials, so residents will need to place any debris 

right along the edge of US 34 to have it removed.  

There is currently no plan to extend these debris 

What will be picked up 

Household hazardous waste: Paints, cleaners, solvents, 

propane tanks, petroleum products, etc. 

White waste: Appliances such as refrigerators, stoves, 

washers & dryers, hot water heaters, dishwashers and 

microwave ovens 

Electronic waste: Computers, televisions, DVD players 

and telephones 

Vegetation waste: Branches, plants, trees and grass 

Construction & demolition waste: Wood framing from 

houses, furniture, carpet. clothes, concrete, etc.  

Car waste: Car parts including batteries 

What will not be picked up 

Household garbage including food waste. This should 

be disposed of in your dumpsters and removed by your 

waste management provider. 


